St Mary's Lewisham CE Primary School

Headteacher: Mrs Christine Graham

329 Lewisham High Street, London, SE13 6NX Telephone: 020 8690 2613 Fax: 020 8690 6008

Email: admin@st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk



"Personal Development at St Mary's is Outstanding" - Ofsted Dec 2021

Our Vision

To be a learning community that promotes the unique gifts, wellbeing and potential of every person. Our work is founded on the life and teaching of Jesus Christ, building on His message of equality, peace and justice, guided by His words 'As I have loved you, so you must love one another' (John 13:34).

Wednesday 31st August 2022

Dear Parents / Carers

PE KIT AND UNIFORM REMINDERS

Children in Years 3,4,5 and 6 will wear their Uniform to school and change into their PE kit before their PE lessons. Children in Years 1 and 2 will continue to wear their PE kit to school for the whole day. The days for PE in 2022 / 2023 will be:

- Tuesday Year 1 and Year 2
- Thursday Year 3 and Year 4
 - Friday Year 5 and Year 6





PE Kit is plain black shorts / jogging bottoms and a plain white T-shirt. Children should wear plain black trainers. In cooler weather, children should wear their School Jumper. No clothing or footwear with logos or labels on will be allowed.

Please can we remind you of our School Uniform Policy, a copy of which is attached to this email. You can also follow this link to our school website: https://st-marys.lewisham.sch.uk/school-uniform.html. In particular, please can we remind you that:

- Jewellery is not allowed in school earrings, necklaces and rings should not be worn as a matter
 of health and safety. If a child has pierced ears, plain studs are allowed.
- Shoes should be black and of a plain design.
- Hair should not be dyed unnatural colours.
- The School Jumper can be purchased from Bailwood Fashions 246 Lewisham High Street SE13
 6JU. You can also purchase the School Jumper online at www.bailwood.co.uk.
- Apart from the School Jumper and optional blazer and tie, all other standard items of uniform can be purchased from any High Street store or Supermarket.
- Purchasing and wearing the School Blazer and School Tie is completely optional.

We appreciate that these are difficult and challenging financial times for all of our families and we urge you to get in touch with the School Office or speak to a member of staff if you are concerned about the cost of purchasing School Uniform for your children.

Yours sincerely













